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From: McCrae Recovery <mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: McCrae Recovery <mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Fri, 31 Jan 2025 20:14:59 +1100

Good evening, all,
Today we met with your two nominated representatives; Michael O’Neill and Richard Bendell. In summary we spoke about the
current situation, investigations being undertaken, and potential timeframes for getting further information to you.
Investigation update
Council, via external solicitors, have engaged geotechnical engineers to investigate the site and the source of the landslide.
Multiple investigations are ongoing and these include:

Survey and Photogrammetry Modelling
Aerial imaging
Water testing
Preliminary Engineering Geological Mapping
Investigation of assets
Landslide characterisation

Insurance concerns
Several people have raised concerns about insurance policies that have a clause relang to a premises being vacant for over 60
days. If you have concerns about this, please contact me.
Further updates
The next community update will be provided on Monday 3rd February 2025. There will be a discussion with your
representaves next week on the frequency of these update emails.
Thank you

ANDREW BRICK (he/him) | Team Leader - Community Resilience and Emergency
Management
Email: andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1389
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Mornington VIC 3931
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
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